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San Angelo ISD will be operating "The Summer Food Service Program"
beginning October 1, 2020, which provides free meals to all children

ages 18 and younger.  This program will operate until May 31, 2021, or
until notified by the Texas Department of Agriculture to return to the
National School Lunch Program operations. This program offers free
breakfast and lunch, but does not include free A La Carte items which

will still be available for purchase by in-person students.

Summer Food Service Program - Fall 20/21

FREE MEALS

FREE BREAKFAST & LUNCH
For all Enrolled Students & Children 18 and Younger

Address Phone Web
305 Baker Street

San Angelo, Texas 76903
325-659-3615 www.saisdschoolnutrition.com

CHILD NUTRITION SERVICES
SAN ANGELO ISD

See back of this flyer for locations and times

Beginning: October 1, 2020

Ending: May 31, 2021**

**Program subject to end earlier if federal funding runs out

Questions? Contact Us:



 

SAISD MEALS
Children 18 years of age and younger eat

free at these locations

"Closed to On-Site Students Only" locations will

not be open for Grab-n-Go pickup. 

*Please Note: Students attending in-person have no

change to meal service to receive free meals. 

They will just simply go through the line as normal. 

 



 

PARENT MEAL PICKUP

 

 

Select one of eight Grab-n-Go sites listed on the flyer, and drive up daily to the back door of the kitchen
during the meal pickup timeframe listed.
Receive your meals for the number of children in your car, FREE OF CHARGE.

Breakfast will contain a milk, a grain, and a fruit juice, while lunch will consist of a grain, a meat/meat
alternate, a vegetable, a fruit, and a milk.

Parents will need to provide a report card or letter of attendance from their home campus that includes
the  student ID on the report card or attendance form.
Parents will need to provide a copy of the birth certificate for children under 18 that are  not enrolled in
SAISD.

Parents will need to select one of eight Grab-n-Go service sites  listed on the flyer.   You do not have to pre-order
the meals under this new program through schoolcafe.com.  Please be aware that SchoolCafe’s online ordering
will shutdown after 9:30 a.m. on September 30th for the duration of this new program.   The Grab-n-Go menu

will follow our Elementary menu. 
 

There are two ways parents may pick up meals.
 

#1 With children present in the vehicle

You will receive a lunch for the current school day and a breakfast for the following school day, FREE
OF CHARGE.  

#2 Without children present in the vehicle
Parents will follow all the steps above, with the additional information requirement listed below to receive
meals FREE OF CHARGE. The following is the INFORMATION REQUIREMENT IF NO CHILDREN ARE
PRESENT IN THE VEHICLE: 

 
SAISD Child Nutrition Services hopes to see you at one of our Grab-n-Go sites!

 
**This program will run through December 18, 2020, or when funding is depleted from USDA. SAISD will return

to the National School Lunch Program and students will have to have an application on file to receive free or
reduced priced meals at that time.  It is important to fill out an online meal application or submit a paper

application at your earliest convenience. 
 

Please see the attached flyer for the addresses and times of
the 8 sites with curbside service.

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

October 1 - May 31, 2021, 2020**

Instructions for 


